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Minutes of the School of Life Sciences Athena SWAN Committee meeting held Thursday 8th June 2017 at 11am in JBL 2W01, Second Floor, Joseph Banks Laboratories
Attendees: Sheena Cotter (Chair), Graziella Iossa, Jon Whitehead, Michael Christie, Oscar Guadayol Roig, Paul Eady, Neil Holden, Andre Moura,
Officer: Stephanie Berezina
	
	Item
	To Action

	1
	Apologies
Received from Sarah Reaney, Mat Goddard, Steve Bevan, Timea Palmai-Pallag and Elizabeth Edmonds

	

	2
	Minutes of previous meeting
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as an accurate record.

Matters Arising

The videos taken on International Women’s Day still need to be uploaded to the Athena Swan blog.  The blog was also discussed as it needs to be updated on a regular basis.  The blog address also needs to be circulated to the committee and to the school once it is up to date. The central Athena Swan blog is out of date and central marketing need to be informed / reminded.
Action: Graziella and Andre to update blog.  Sheena to chase videos and central marketing regarding University blog.

	

	3
	SLS Staff Survey
Paul presented the results of the staff survey.
Responses at 43

After some discussion it was agreed to send a reminder to staff with one further opportunity to complete the survey with a tight deadline to increase participation.  The reminder email is to be sent w/c 19th June.
Action: Paul to send reminder email and to look at Survey Monkey options, categories and the comparative data and report back at the next committee

Unconscious bias training

Sheena has held another training session to capture remaining staff.  It was agreed that she hold the training annually and make the presentation slides available to new starters on the J Drive.

Action: Sheena to upload presentation to J:\Schools\School of Life Sciences\Induction Documents for new starters
External fellowship schemes on PGR BB
A database should be available where supervisors can upload information on PGR leavers

Paternity / Maternity database

This is currently a work in progress as the information has been requested from HR

Action: Stephanie

Promotion / Staff leaver databases

This is currently a work in progress as the information has been requested from HR

Action: Stephanie


	

	4
	AOB
Clarification of Teaching opportunities and expectations for ECR members

After a discussion it was decided that the school needs to ensure ECR’s are given the opportunity to teach and receive training, and it is recommended this information is included in the School’s policy and any new contracts.  Once established, Academics should also receive a communication regarding this.

Action: Sheena to write communication and circulate

The School committee plan to apply for Silver or at least renewal of Bronze in 2018.
	

	
	Date of next meeting: TBC
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